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Per- and Poly-Fluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) Statement - MALTRIN® Packaging (50lb, 

25 kg and Totes)  
 
 
Grain Processing Corporation’s supplier approval process evaluates our packaging 
suppliers for compliance of the packaging materials to be used for food contact. The 
following information is based on compliance documents obtained from our suppliers. 
 
Per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) are not components of the raw materials 
nor are they intentionally added during the manufacturing process of the final packaging 
product. Based on product composition knowledge, these substances are not expected 
to be present in the packaging materials, although the products are not routinely tested 
for their presence.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact GPC, if you need additional information. 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Marcie Hanssen 
Quality & Regulatory Specialist 
Grain Processing Corporation 
Muscatine, Iowa 52761 
marcie_hanssen@grainprocessing.com 
P. 563-264-4735 
     
 
 


